
School Council 

Minutes 

Meeting: 10/03/2015 

1. We fed back about the buddy bench to see how it was all going. 

Everyone present was enjoying being a buddy and was good at 

remembering when to be at the bench. They said that the bench was 

starting to be used by children needing a friend. They chatted and 

played some games with them. A few children, not present at meeting, 

did not want to carry on as buddies so other volunteers had been 

found! 

 

2. We fed back ideas for improving the lunchtime eating experience. We 

had lots of ideas such as: 

 

 

 Soothing music 

 Better cleaning of cutlery/floor 

 More bins 

 Brightly painted walls 

 Colourful artwork on walls 

 Menu board  

 Chairs with backs 

 Bunting/balloons 

 Drinks bar 

 Area for packed lunches (when wet/cold outside) 

 Quieter noise level 

 Tablecloths/table mats 

 

Miss McDonald will pass on these ideas to Miss Donaldson, our Food Co-

ordinator. 


